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It is expected that members of the Board of Directors attend all meetings. Regular Board 

meetings will be scheduled and confirmed with all Board Members at the beginning of 

each year. Each director must attend a minimum of three board meetings each fiscal year. 

If a director fails to meet this minimum, his or her position will become vacant for the 

remainder of the term. At the discretion of the chair, imposition of this rule may be waived 

due to extenuating circumstances. A minimum of 4 meetings annually will be held; 2 of 

the meetings will be face-to-face, while all other meetings will be held via conference call. 


